Hernandez, Leticia
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From: Heather King-Silva <heather.king-silva@tvc.texas.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 9:12 AM

To: Mullin-Jones, Mary; Pena, Laeticia

Cc: Gonzales, Anna; Hernandez, Leticia

Subject: RE: EFR-FVA-Fort Bend County

Hi Mary,

The EFR for $50,000.00 has been approved. | will be sending out an updated PRR reflecting the changes. Also, you may
not see the update right away in GovGrants — it has to be entered manually.

Right now, | am waiting on a copy of the signed EFR —as soon as | get it | will forward it to you.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Heather

Heather King-Silva

Grant Officer

FVA|Fund for Veterans’ Assistance
Texas Veterans Commission
heather.king-silva@tvc.texas.gov
512.463.5672

‘f— TEXAS VETERANS (“
COMMISSION )
2 A

& Vag

4

o
rans S

www.tvc.texas.gov/grants/grantees/

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you
(@V:NEHNIOINE recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward suspicious emails to
IT.ServiceDesk@fortbendcountytx.gov




